
Paper Petition Details 
Objection to Bradley Road Double Yellow Lines

We the undersigned wish to object to the parking restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) recently 
implemented at Bradley Road/Stoke Poges Lane Junction.
 
The objections for this are as follows:
 

1. With the cars being able to park here it forces all vehicles to slow down therefore 
improving road safety. 

2. Accessibility for visitors and customers, helping with Slough’s local economy. 
3. Preventing inconsiderate parking, by allowing parking here it stops people parking on 

Bradley Road, Pool Lane blocking resident’s driveways and access. If restrictions are 
added this will lead to further issues including resident disputes etc. 

4. We also feel the double yellow lines have been imposed without fair consideration of the 
livelihood of residents, local shops and the limited availability of parking spaces. 

5. There are businesses in the local area that provide significant benefits to the local 
community who will suffer due to people being driven away by the unfair and over-
zealous parking enforcement practice.

6. We feel the parking restrictions that have been implemented are extremely excessive 
and unnecessary on a residential street and they have already made a damaging impact 
on trade in the local shops. 

7. As a grocery store who are already struggling with increasing costs daily we feel the 
impact of the inevitable lost custom will be calamitous. 

8. Our customers had no other option but to take advantage of the limited parking spaces 
outside the shop on Bradley Road as there is no space for the store to make a car park.

9. We as a business pay our business rates and council tax yet the local authorities have 
shown complete disregard for our trade.

 
We urge Slough Borough Council to revoke the double yellow lines with immediate effect.

This petition was received on 19th December, 2018. 

This petition was passed to the Team Leader, Parking Services, 19th December, 2018. 

This petition was responded to by the Team Leader, Parking Services on 8th January, 
2019. 

Final Results
Number of Signatures 212

Council Response 

I am writing to you in response to the above paper petition which was recently received.

I have added Bradley Road to the waiting restrictions request list 2018-2019 to consider 
amending the parking restrictions. This list will be reviewed in the coming months and as 
lead petitioner I will be in touch with you as soon as I have any updates on this. 

If you have any questions in the meantime then please do not hesitate to contact me. 


